
Town of Tamworth 
Board of Selectmen’s Meeting 

April 16, 2012 
Town Office 

 
Members Present Robert Abraham and James Hidden 
 
Member Absent John Roberts 
 
Others Present  Administrator Cassandra Pearce, Town Clerk/Tax Collector, Kim Trammell, Anne Abear, and via  
   telephone, Sandra Rowe representing Interware. 
 
Chairman Abraham opened the meeting at 9:05 a.m. 
 
Online Tax Payment 
Discussion 
 The attendees of this meeting viewed a webinar for the purpose of an explanation of how an 

individual can make tax and other payments online via ACH and credit cards.  K Trammell hopes 
to have the program up and running prior to the 1st tax billing of 2012 (July payment).  

 
 K Trammell discussed the price associated with this service and the fees to the patrons who 

utilize the service.  The Board discussed prepayments which will still be allowed. 
  
 C Pearce discussed the late evening uploads to the program and requested this be discussed 

with the Town’s computer programmer to ensure it would not interfere with the late night 
backup performance. 

 
 The Board was in agreement to move forward with allowing for tax payments to be made 

online. 
 
Adjournment 
 R Abraham moved and J Hidden supported to adjourn the meeting at 10:08 a.m.  Vote was 

unanimous.  Motion passed. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Anne M. Abear 
 
 
Approved by Tamworth Board of Selectmen:  4/19/2012 
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